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26 March 2019 
 
 
Dr Rebecca Garland, FRACS 
NZ National Subcommittee of the Board of Otolaryngology Head 
PO Box 7451, 
WELLINGTON SOUTH NZ 6242 
 
 
Dear Rebecca, 
 
 
ASE Surgical Education Research Scholarship and Educator of Merit Awards 
 
We wish to inform you that the ASE Surgical Education Research Scholarship is now accepting applications until 
15 April 2019. This scholarship has been established to encourage surgeons to conduct research into the efficacy of 
existing surgical education or innovation of new surgical education practices and is worth $10,000. For more 
information and how to apply, please visit https://bit.ly/2SLTDQ8 . This is an excellent opportunity for RACS members 
to pursue their interest in surgical education research. 
 
Also, the ASE Educator of Merit Awards (part of the ASE Recognition Awards series) will be accepting nominations 
for the categories below from 25 March – 10 May 2019. The ASE Recognition Awards have been created to 
acknowledge and reward surgical educators across Australasia. Further information on the categories and judging 
criteria can be found in https://bit.ly/2IW7bJj . Nominations can be submitted to ase@surgeons.org together with 
other information such as supporting reason for the nomination, name and contact details of seconder.  

• SET Supervisor/IMG Supervisor of the Year 

• Facilitator/ Instructor of the Year 
 
We would appreciate it if the Board can disseminate this information to your wider membership. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Dr Sally Langley      

Chair, Academy of Surgical Educators    

Chair, Professional Development
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